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I am strongly supportive of the intial comment by Rep. Markey from Mass. to
Secretary Chu dated 12/14/2012.
It is ludicrous to use outdated data and ignore current 'on the ground'
assessments in determining policy.
The U.S. needs to be harboring and using all fossil energy from within the U.S.
and NOT exporting any of it.
--
Bruce Sims
Escondido,CA 92027




